

Holiday Testing Sites

SENATOR KEVIN THOMAS December 27, 2021

ISSUE: COVID-19 TESTING, COMMUNITY UPDATE

Dear Neighbor,

By working together, we can enjoy safer holidays and protect our own health as well as the health of our family and friends. Below is a list of helpful resources to help keep you and your loved ones healthy during this busy time of the year.

Testing for COVID-19 is widely available throughout New York State. Individuals who have questions about COVID-19 testing should call the New York State COVID-19 Hotline at 1-888-364-3065 or visit the NYSDOH website.

Click Here to Find a COVID-19 Test Near You.

NEW Local COVID-19 Testing Sites

I've been fighting hard to get additional COVID-19 testing sites on Long Island. Governor Kathy Hochul announced two additional State COVID-19 testing sites on Long Island that will start testing on Wednesday, December 29th (online registration appointments will open TODAY, Monday, December 27th). Testing sites an hours are as follows:

IBEW Local 25

370 Motor Parkway

Hauppauge, NY 11788

Hours of Operation: Monday - Saturday: 8 a.m. - 6 p.m.

Kennedy Memorial Park

335 Greenwich Street

Hempstead, NY 11550

Hours of Operation: Monday - Friday 9 a.m. - 7 p.m.; Saturday 9 a.m.-5 p.m.

To register for an appointment, click this link:

https://appointments.bioreference.com/nystatecovidtesting